[image: image1.jpg]cacy pr, .
;NO o

Q
> Cx

AdvoCard

for users of mental health services

2 C\ty Wld@




ROYAL EDINBURGH HOSPITAL

PATIENTS’ COUNCIL

Morningside Terrace

Edinburgh, EH10 5HF

Telephone: 0131 537 6462

Fax: 0131 537 6409

E-mail: maggie.mcivor@patientscouncilreh.org.uk
Website:  www.patientscouncilreh.org.uk

                                                        Registered Charity: Charity No. SC021800

[image: image2.png]' N
/ O
@’71‘3 CO





29 October 2011
Dear Member/Colleague

Patients’ Council Annual General Meeting 2012
The Patients’ Council Annual General Meeting will take place on Monday 26th November at 1.30pm in The Hive, Royal Edinburgh Hospital.  Six user-members need to attend the meeting to form a quorum under the Patients’ Council’s Constitution.  Membership includes all users and former users of the services of the Royal Edinburgh Hospital.

Shulah Allan 
Patient Member of NHS Lothian Board
will be speaking about
“The patient non-executive member of NHS Lothian Board and mental health”
 I enclose for your information:

· Notes of the Annual General Meeting on 28th November 2011
· Information regarding nominations for membership of the Management Committee

· Agenda

I look forward to seeing you on 26th November and hope that as many members as possible will be able to attend.

A buffet will be served after the meeting.

Yours faithfully
Alison Robertson
Chair of the Patients’ Council
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